
From: Kay Langland
To: Dave DeGrandpre
Cc: Bryan von Lossberg; Jordan Hess; Heather Harp; Amber Sherrill; Stacie Anderson; Sandra Vasecka; Jesse

Ramos; Mirtha Becerra; Gwen Jones; John P. Contos; Julie Merritt; Heidi West
Subject: Im opposed to rezoning of 2920 Expo Parkway
Date: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 3:04:28 PM

Mr DeGrandpre & City council

We have lived in the Prospect neighborhood up Grant Creek for over 20 yrs.  We are opposed
to the rezoning of 2920 Expo Parkway because of the major increase in traffic for Grant
Creek.  It is already difficult to leave Grant Creek at the Hwy 90 light.  The added pressure
due to additional units would cause even longer backups.    If you are coming out of starbucks
or town pump,  there are times you have to  drive UP Grant creek road just to get into line to
travel through the  hwy 90 light.   

A new development would make things crowded but Im sure we can deal with it, however the
request to increase the units would be too much.

Jon & Kay Langland
5795 Prospect Dr
Missoula, MT  
406-239-2538
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